
 

 

 Fenstanton and Hilton Primary School and Nursery 

Newsletter:  February, 12th 

A message from the 
Headteachers: 

Thank you to everyone who 

shared their ideas and 

activities for 100 day it was 

great to see so many of you 

getting involved.  You will 

see that we have collated 

some examples to share 

with you yesterday. Don’t 

forget to send in your 

pictures and videos for our 

collection. 

Also how super to finally hit 

the 100+ mark in our 

celebration assembly this 

week!  

You can see the recording 

of the assembly and the 

powerpoint with all the 

certificates on the Google 

Classrooms or by clicking 

here: Celebration Assembly 

(2021-02-12 at 01:59 GMT-

8) 

12th Feb Celebration 

Assembly 

Chinese New Year 

Gung Hay Fat Choy! 

Wishing you wealth and 

prosperity in the New Year 

ahead.   

We have been celebrating 

this in school and have put 

together a pack of activities 

for you to enjoy at home if 

you’d like something 

different to do over the half 

term break.  This is on the 

Google Classrooms and you 

can also find it here: 

Chinese New Year 

 

We are delighted to be able 

to inform you that we have 

received funding from the 

former Pre-School trust to 

develop an EYFS unit for 

Reception and Nursery 

children and we are 

currently meeting with 

builders to finalise plans.  

We look forward to sharing 

these with you in detail 

next half term. 

It’s been great to see lots of 

you making use of the 

Lockdown Lending Library 

so far this week.  After half 

term the trolleys will be 

under the bike sheds again 

on Mondays, Wednesdays 

and Fridays from 9.15-2.45. 

The record sheet is posted 

as an assignment on all the 

Google Classrooms.  Please 

only use your surname 

initial when recording on 

the record sheet: Library 

Book Loans 

 

There will be no school next 

week as it is the half term.  

Online and in school 

learning for key worker 

children will restart on the 

22nd February when we 

hope to hear more about 

the wider re-opening of 

schools.  

We are so proud of all of 

the children who have been 

working so hard and doing 

so well learning at home 

and in school. I know many 

of us have enjoyed the 

topic this half term and 

finding out about the 

planets and space.  Next 

half term we will be looking 

at the question: Why is the 

Earth called ‘The Blue 

Planet’?   

You can find the curriculum 

overview on the web-site. 

 

Your feedback is really 

important to us, so please 

do complete our parent 

questionnaire regarding 

home learning – so far we 

have only had 5 responses! 

https://forms.gle/mtq89AK

WhzBTodms8 
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